
 

 

To: Minnesota Hockey Board Members 

From: Scott Macho – MN Hockey High School Boys Director 

Date: 9/18/15 

 

Report: 

 

-  The Elite League and the MEPDL are off and running 

 

- Our Fall Clinic is set for October 23rd & 24th in St. Paul. 

                           Guest Speakers include: 

  Chuck Fletcher – GM MN Wild 

  Don Lucia – University of Minnesota 

  Anthony LaPanta - FSN 

 

- Invitations to our fall clinic will been extended to our Junior Gold coaches.  Our High School 

coaches have also been encouraged to offer invitations to their own youth association 

coaches. 

 

- We have made significant strides to improve communications to our coaches through 

monthly newsletters. Our social media presence has also increased through our Twitter 

account (@MNHocCoachAssn) highlighting current and former MN High School hockey 

players and their achievements.    

 

- Talks are continuing with the MSHSL on opportunities to expand our contact time with our 

players in the off season, but also increase scrimmage/time in the beginning of our season 

as well.   

 

 


